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Lou Mansolillo

From: Ben Ros <benjamin.chetha@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 6:25 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

To the legislators it may concern, 
 
As an apprentice electrician, I strongly support bill H-7015 as currently drafted. I believe that the training necessary to 
reach journeyman or master level electrician is essential to home inspectors and is necessary for the health and safety of 
our communities.  I urge you to adopt the bill as written. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Benjamin Ros 


